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12.1 

REPORT 3-2021 

To:  MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL 

 
The Planning and Development Committee presents its third report for 2021 and recommends: 

 

PDC-0012-2021 
That the report dated January 22, 2021, from the Commissioner of Planning and Building 

regarding the applications by 7085 Goreway Developments Limited to permit two apartment 

buildings (16 and 18 storeys) with 259 dwelling units connected by a 2 storey podium and 12 

townhomes, under File OZ 20/013 W5, 7085 Goreway Drive, be received for information, and 

notwithstanding planning protocol, that the recommendation report be brought directly to a 

future Council meeting. 

 
PDC-0013-2021 
1. That the report dated January 22, 2021, from the Commissioner of Planning and Building 

regarding the applications by City Park (McLaughlin) Inc. to permit a six storey condominium 

apartment building and five detached homes, under Files OZ 20/014 and T-M20003 

W11,6616 McLaughlin Road, be received for information. 

 

2. That eight oral submissions be received. 

 
PDC-0014-2021 

That the PowerPoint presentation by Katherine Morton, Manager, Planning Strategies with 

respect to Regional Planning and Growth Management , Planning and Building Comments, be 

received. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


